28 August 2016
Kurt Lannon, Clerk of the City Commission
P.O. Box 490, Station 19

Gainesville, FL 32627

Re: New Generation Home Builder, Inc.

Blues Creek Planned Development

Dear Mr. Lannon,

I ask that you please share this communication with the City Commissioners at the

September 01, 2016 meeting related to the Blues Creek Planned Development.

| am an affected party, Executor of the estate of Mildred Blank concerning the property at: 7918 NW
56" Way Gainesville, FL 32653 and am privy to the recent filed motion by Barry Goldman, and endorse
the motion.

Sincerely,

Bruce G. Blank, DPM

Executor of Estate for Mildred Blank



